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I stand in firm support of mail-in ballots for elections in Oregon. As a physician, I often 

work long hours, and even longer hours when I am on call providing emergency care 

for my community. Being able to send my vote in by mail allows me to make sure my 

voice is heard, even when I need to be working to take care of other's needs.  

 

Sincerely,  

Laura McElroy MD 


